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Want to stay up to date with what is happening!! 

 Please click on the links:            
 

Meadow Ridge School Website  

                    

Grizzly Announcements 

Hot lunch Volunteer Sign-up: Click here to sign up to volunteer 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Calling all bottle recycling!! 

The grade 6 students have set up a donation 
account at our local bottle depot.  

 
Please consider taking your bottles to the depot and 

donating them under the  
 

Meadow Ridge Grade 6 Campout account 115. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Volunteer Appreciation Celebration Link 

 

Thank you for supporting our Usborne 
book fair!  

 
It was a great success, and we are excited 

to be adding over $1300 worth of new 
books to our  

Learning Commons for your children to 
enjoy! 

REQUESTING CLASS PLACEMENTS: 

 

We are beginning to plan for the 2023-2024 school 

year. Much of this work is done over the next 8 weeks to 

prepare for the start of another great year.  We have a 

strict policy when making requests for next year.   While 

we always consider these requests, we may not be able 

to accommodate it. 

Things to consider before making a parent request: 

It is the professional responsibility of administrators and 

teachers to create class configurations each year that 

balance students' needs and available resources. When 

making decisions for class placement, a great deal of 

time and thought is spent creating classes where 

students will successfully learn together. In order to 

create balanced, equitable and productive classroom 

environments, we take into consideration the following 

factors: 

• Class size targets 

• Academic readiness 

• Learning Support needs 

• Specific talents & abilities 

• Gender balance 

• Social connections 

• Emotional/behavioural needs 

We use these indicators to create classes for the 

following year and confirmation emails are sent to each 

student's family in August. As Meadow Ridge faculty 

have a wholistic picture, we are confident in the class 

lists we create. As such, we do not accept requests for 

specific teachers but do accept letters of parental 

concern regarding your child's academic and/or social-

emotional needs. Such letters need to be submitted 

before June 1st of the previous school year in confidence 

to Rebecca Forchuk, Principal of Meadow Ridge School. 

https://www.foothillsschooldivision.ca/meadowridge
https://www.foothillsschooldivision.ca/meadowridge
https://www.foothillsschooldivision.ca/meadowridge
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vQS2wDgcBY0gE41OXdTo43OodqbA-CG6gJnFa8e1oy3vfjwKh5JuvRXnJKk2quSiC2HgBU8YSx8eQe7/pub?start=true&loop=false&delayms=5000
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vQS2wDgcBY0gE41OXdTo43OodqbA-CG6gJnFa8e1oy3vfjwKh5JuvRXnJKk2quSiC2HgBU8YSx8eQe7/pub?start=true&loop=false&delayms=5000
https://signup.com/go/VoUbQLW
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefKKpIacN5ovL_ys9bbfu5L2uOm_--uEuwmcZRJK3elTAteg/viewform?usp=pp_url

